
From: jonathan fishman 

Sent: 05 January 2023 22:12 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/4200/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Re: Planning application: 2022/4200/P  

Site Address 

Oak Hill House, Flat 4 Oak Hill Park London Camden NW3 7LP  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to object to the above planning application for the following reasons. 

 

1. The work will result in loss of light to our flat (we live adjacent in Oak Hill Lodge, 

NW3 7LN) 

2. The work will cause significant disruption to us 

3. The work will significantly affect the bat population in the vicinity 

4. The work will upset the land 

Jonathan Fishman 

 


